Wednesday, February 15, 2012

The Alameda County Board of Supervisors

1221 Oak Street

Suite 536

Oakland, CA  94612

Fax: (510) 465-7628

Staff Contact: kamika.dunlap@acgov.org
RE:  Alameda County Safe Disposal Ordinance
Dear Alameda County Board of Supervisors:

{your agency affiliation here} supports the Alameda County Safe Disposal Ordinance for consideration by your board, and strongly encourages  adoption of the ordinance.
Mounting evidence of dramatic increases in accidental poisonings, diversion for abuse and harmful environmental effects demonstrate the need for safe and secure options for disposal which are as convenient as are opportunities to purchase pharmaceuticals.

Safe disposal of pharmaceuticals is a shared societal burden, the costs of which should not fall on local government which does not profit from the sale of pharmaceuticals.   Like other products such as auto batteries, paint and carpets whose manufacturers have taken responsibility for end of life and residual product management, we believe pharmaceutical manufacturers should be responsible for designing and funding programs for the disposal of their unused products.

Sincerely:

